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“More importantly I would like to extend my deepest and most sincere gratitude 

for the help that you and your provided during our first elementary after school 

debate tournament. I have no doubt that the tournament would not have run as 

efficiently and successfully if it weren’t for your cadets. Your students were 

respectful, patient, and a great reflection of the work that you put into your 

program. They never complained about anything that I asked them to do, and 

seeing them help and guide the elementary students was great. I was told many 

times by the elementary school teachers that your cadets took the time to guide the 

students to whatever room or location they were looking for. Again, I would like to 

thank you for helping us, and I hope that your cadets will consider helping us in 

December, January, February, and April.” 

- Mr. Jon C. Price 

 


